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May 17, 2010 
 
 

RE: University of Richmond Road 
Improvements 
POD T-56 
POD2009-00089 
1st Final Construction Plan Review 
Comments 

 
W. Charles Kreye, II P.E. 
Draper Aden Associates 
8090 Villa Park Drive 
Richmond, Virginia 23228 
 
 
Dear Mr. Kreye: 
 
The Planning Department has completed its review of the referenced plans submitted on March 17, 
2010 and has no additional comments. 

 
Submit twenty-one (21) sets of construction plans for signature with the appropriate submission 
fee. If you should have any questions, please contact me at 501-4646. 
 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 

Leander N. “Lee” Pambid 
County Planner 

 
 
Pc: Andrew S. McBride, University of Richmond 

COMMONWEALTH OF VIRGINIA 
COUNTY OF HENRICO 

 

R. J. Emerson, Jr., AICP 
Director of Planning 

(804) 501-4602 


